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Please contact any NMHBA 

Trustee for questions or 

concerns about the passed 

rule change. 

 

 

  



 

 

        

 

Track has been opened, watered and harrowing every day, new 

material will start going on. Stall information should be out in 

the next couple of weeks. 

 

 

 

 

All American Races were run on September 1, 2025. Attendance 

was up about a thousand people, but the handle was surprisingly 

down $493,000.00! Thoroughbred Racing has finally begun with 

all races being filled, including our NM Bred races! In fact, some 

entries have overfilled. Thank you Horsemen! 

 

No Update Available.   

 

Sunland Park has a few advertising spots available for the 

2026 live racing program. There are also paddock banner 

spots available as well. Contact Adriana Munoz at Sunland 

Park if you are interested in advertising. Deadline is October 

31, 2025. 

 

No update available. 

 
 

 


